May 30, 2018

MCIP Climate Change Staff Grants Federation of Canadian Municipalities 24 Clarence Street Ottawa, Ontario K1N 5P3

Re: Letter of Support for Municipalities for Climate Innovation Program Application: Climate Change Staff Grant, The County of Huron

Dear Sir/Madam,

This letter is to confirm that we are aware that The County of Huron is applying for funding through the Municipalities for Climate Change Innovation, Climate Change Staff Grants program to advance climate action and planning into the future.

The support through this grant will help the progress with climate change action for all municipalities in Huron County. Having a climate change adaption, and implementation plan and climate change policies moving forward is important to us. The Township of North Huron supports the project mentioned above and recognizes that this project will benefit residents in our community.

Yours sincerely,

Neil Vincent Reeve Township of North Huron